
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 24th October 2022 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

 

Half-term activities at Halton Libraries 

 

  

There are lots of half-term and Halloween activities at our libraries across Halton this 

week.  

While many of the arts and crafts sessions are now fully booked remember that 

many activities such as Lego club, board games, and Halloween themed story walks 

and Chatterbooks session don’t need to be booked and you can just drop in.  

Check out the full list of all activities here.  

 

 

 

 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://library.haltonbc.info/october-half-term-events/
https://library.haltonbc.info/
https://library.haltonbc.info/october-half-term-events/


 
 

 
 

Contact for families with disabled children 

 

Find out if you can get help to pay for childcare costs by visiting the Contact 

website here. Their website also has all the latest news and updates for families of 

children with disabilities. You can sign up for regular emails, updates and newsletters 

by clicking here.  

Halton Carers Centre 

Halton Carers Centre have lots of useful information, support and workshops to 

support you and your family. Visit their Facebook page to register with the Centre. 

 

The Sensory Workshop run by Lisa Hamer and Shine Therapy will be held at St 

Andrews Church Grangeway on Thursday 3rd November. Tickets cost £5 and places 

are limited - email tracey.strain@haltoncarers.co.uk or call 01928 580182 to 

register. 

https://contact.org.uk/help-for-families/information-advice-services/your-child-your-family/work-childcare/paying-for-childcare/#help-with-childcare-costs
https://contact.org.uk/help-for-families/information-advice-services/your-child-your-family/work-childcare/paying-for-childcare/#help-with-childcare-costs
https://contact.org.uk/
https://action.contact.org.uk/page/76543/subscribe/1
https://m.facebook.com/groups/265042088484242/?refid=17&_ft_=encrypted_tracking_data.0AY8b8I6Jiy6IMZ6Yme9DQDE9BNYrA2JMFz1lc9V33MrPtcfJXVXnzkquzxWbXCM_KYuuIvNTxw5xLsGc_Hnbs6MbXArBX1kZ1ojtwAk2a5xkX22IFZYP0XND6FZuCrts3TDoqfbxjT2aIKvPeo20oRMY82s9P9KslWnJAIUM1ObpGKOey9eEFxX0HO39tCdlK0wlVFOprR1Dc3o6oFAOamt5KB6BLpuC6IruQSIBedcQ3zhatno2Xba-jyYZqqTrDoeA6y4eFNFLKPXrFry3bMxDdmACDit-ym4wla_bIycbXBlxkKpHxJTQ_E5uWWiZz2q_CXV_UF7B4lyhXswr-jtEFIZxWwAsAR5u39V2-PecUSzHEIP0p_eWlx1lmpNrJ9KEy2bGYYcHTWOO5Cgm2wEuw0B1D2YkQXliGGZKxxr671XNIQR5h-YRB2Au4KXA3lZ8hSgaGFLm3GbeWoC417P-glAscmkB74vp52sLkRbWz9fSZvQtS5blfeoIVSIVCDpo9pkgJZE__i0aixAApKXpx46LLFcOb22RWRHkaxIXqAxHDlT8m_-SgxvVTF5H1gR0CkBDWsYUnK0uEsBh4kS-hlwRkiAOVg0KemyDuqZ9FpibF1Ntpk5oR_8CVn3nGtko1cg0SuqqvFhcTO8n1cGa5BogBRAAWMapuWkxBrzIEbyr-XKX5xszMmbblMpd4vCyjVhy2ouNgy1RIjeQydmjct5QqBJHg-yS43GtwIYGSeO3loujiv5yO8qWBAsLp-1TuwY9vbH8akGDlkJmEOsbGzOjakqFZssAHLtdohPAraG8DSsIQ7QK4TWG0lQFkbN5uqaFww8LmZZmVr_DNIRKJ5bg44j3ZQBK8tlOeQtBEDcDB-VLq8PG6RLQu62iTxmu8Y5qqBwa7v_TJDYnplQQxK2xvob2-qNjw4G_Fl52P2spHzvb7Qg0Gc4Bhl9mtdU1IQu6DWd-u1pMzcGVqoTqNSdlske9Ncw6oh-_RbnkXOQFlbVkBZEBi8kyAya_ue7peoszTQ4NpR57kb5mOSgWP_irSwe2A7EqiR8qeXR-woFQ2BTpZDQM1IvWWjdi6kzFQHbm-wKaOO-OfcGE-D3XxtBvVZY8yINL3BSPPsqMdOXIZvOvFQgCB6FFZKAk6PY-5CfKRdN8j4hDd1J3BUra-4Uyb9uvSoN1pqQg9AugFyWHH0WbpsJbrqMLT8os0KxQI68JACaT6hCQuECYnY_KFEaLf8KISNbOz7tjKdmAPvtAbFlXfwiIirKEN26Ea_2_YffwveGIadnQfpX8IyZYwnZ4m0ruWocEbd37imNZvut3iXgWPxiek5YJVNkXdxBf6T2TweyhxikVSsBcqf55T1_X78E_GUsIo-QAJRVPsUydQPkfa_8LHY1NyNRLsWBVEveBQyHUWZ6A_QeHkZ7BWG7noiRLKMt28llhSuFfiOajDBlAspYGnHUeIQc47bFiZITjy26J2jqkViPIRtYsheJQfEu41YW8J-yWEc8Sk6jGbi-epq3PU9gSMiYCzF8lGqWGh41sFyHaC8w2pmzJCZ_9Zgtd6h7cBtS3XXLbW0FLuyI4nK88xNpHxzMQEmPTcpt_Fg_gbLh-6oERItMoXnkhlRKss4eQBa2408VNpw4r6ALd15o5F929boh3QwRuQkzO2ZdFiqxu981JLx7faSKkBEBy9pOr5KRamrL4-pGZMc2FljObVuSAWC-54YDe3rAQCtmC4ZTkYs6fCf8JbRndjikhBJSC2yzLDlL6Q9yi2o7ZqrVWL9AHLuyt2xugezHlspB5RiGyd7f8jvyxeNY07wkK&__tn__=%2As-R&paipv=0&eav=AfYXxrhGhFSobhAefSN6aZNKXW7UqBJjaHu-I6IFOcIrTyRX5oyufvXMgFSZ_MRPmc4
mailto:tracey.strain@haltoncarers.co.uk
https://contact.org.uk/help-for-families/information-advice-services/your-child-your-family/work-childcare/paying-for-childcare/#help-with-childcare-costs


 
 

 
 

Teen Life Workshop for parents and carers of 

adolescents with autism 

 

The Teen Life workshop is NAS accredited and works with parents and carers of 

adolescents with autism to explore various topics. There are several dates available 

through to January 2023 with the two hour session held at Halton Lodge Children’s 

Centre. For more information and to book your place email 

Ami.mcnamee@halton.gov.uk  

 

mailto:Ami.mcnamee@halton.gov.uk


 
 

 
 

Fun Day for all Year 5 children at Ormiston 

Bolingbroke Academy  

 

 

Join the team from OBA for a day of fun including circus skills, monster puppets and 

meeting the Alpacas! It’s open to all year 5 children no matter which school they 

attend with a community breakfast, lunch and snack provided. Scan the QR code for 

more information and to register or you can click here. 

https://www.kwiksurvey.com/s/i4fTBUVs


 
 

 
 

MAX cards 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer.  

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only). You can email 

AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 6560 for more 

details. 

 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

We still have Max Cards available for our 

families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help families save 

money on great days out at castles, zoos, 

bowling alleys and more.  

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/

